
 

 

 
 

Our School Vision 

May our lives shine with the light  

and love of Jesus 

 

This Week: Monday 3rd June 2019 

 

Monday  

Bibury Oaks 

Spanish Club 

Pop up Tea 3pm – Bibury Church  

Bibury Ignite 4.30pm 

 

Tuesday 

STEM day workshop – Oaks Class 

Bibury Oaks 

 

Wednesday 

Forest School – Reception  

Year 6 Leavers Service – Gloucester 

Cathedral 

Bibury Oaks  

 

Thursday 

PE  

Music – Samba  

Bibury Oaks   

 

Friday 

Sports Breakfast Club 8am 

Swimming 

Bibury Oaks  

 

Holidays and INSET Dates 2019 

3rd June – Term 6 begins 

22nd July – 23rd July – INSET Days 

24th July – 30th August – Summer 

Holiday 

2nd Sept – 3rd Sept – INSET Days 

4th September – Term 

Bibury Bear 

Bibury Bear will sit with Acorns 

Class this week as they had the 

best attendance the last week of 

term. Well done Acorns! 

 

Monday 3rd June  

There will be a Pop up Tea at Bibury 

Church today from 3pm, with lots 

of lovely cakes, everyone is welcome 

to come along. 

 

Monday 3rd June  

Bibury Ignite 4.30pm.  The children 

will be den building followed by a 

BBQ in the woods.  Parents will 

need to stay with their children to 

help supervise. 

 

Coming up 

Tuesday 11th June – Friday 14th 

June 

Year 5 & 6 France Residential Trip 

 

Thursday 13th June  

Forest School Trip and trip to 

Hartpury – more details to follow. 

 

Friday 14th June  

Able Writers Day – Chesterton 

Primary School 

 

Tuesday 18th June  

The Kitchen Club 

Reception Settling in day 

 

Wednesday 19th June 

In the Net – St Lawrence Primary 

School – Y4 online safety trip 

 

Thursday 20th June  

Oaks District Sports – Farmors 

School 

 

Wednesday 24th June  

Jonathan’s Jungle! 

A message from The Nature 

Quiz Team! 

The nature quiz is a competition 

that takes place throughout the 

Shires of England to see who is 

the most knowledgeable about 

nature.  There are 5 rounds – 

individual x 2, doubles, pictures 

and specimens.  Ava and Tabitha 

enjoy the specimen rounds and 

Olivia and Freya enjoy the 

individual rounds. 

 

We revised using cards provided 

by the school, also Dr Smith 

brought in plants and cards for 

us to use.  Before the quiz we all 

felt very nervous because we 

didn’t want to let our school 

down.  So we always tried our 

best. 

 

We would like to thank Mrs 

Feltham, Dr Smith and Ben 

Spring for helping us revise and 

supporting us.  Also Mr 

Gatehouse who helped out with 

driving us there and Quiz 

Master Carron. 

 

We feel very proud to have come 

runners up this year! 

 

From Ava, Olivia, Freya, Tabitha 

and Abi. 

 


